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 Norwood Forum Committee 
Monday 25 March 2019 at 7:00pm
The Hope pub, 49 Norwood High Street, SE27 9JS
Minutes 
Present: 	Anne Crane (ACr), Gloria Orosungunleka (GO) (Vice-Chair), Noshir Patel (NP) (Chair) and Philip Virgo (PV)
Apologies: Colin Fenn (CF), Kim Hart (KH), Su McLaughlin (SMcL) and Sunil de Sayrah (SdS); Tim Stephens (TS)
Also present: 

Notes of the February meeting to follow up -:

ACTION POINTS:
Zebra crossing at Rosemead school - Thurlow Park Road adjacent to Lancaster Avenue not safe
TfL looking at this regarding safety - expensive to do possibly take out right hand turn - less vehicles into Lancaster Avenue
Consultation on regarding removing humps Dalmore Road

ACTION - Doing further checks keep eyes on this

GDPR - covered in February meeting

Friends of West Norwood - station - painting of railway bridge - no further action under discussion

NOTES OF MARCH 25TH MEETING AS FOLLOWS  
Sunil had been in touch with Wendy
Need to do a fair amount to promote local business
Bid taking a collective action regarding the Thames Water works - organising leaflets to inform local residents that business will be open as normal on the High Street

ACTION - No further information regarding Thames Water works
Bid to work out the best option to carry out the work - currently may be delayed - when the notices come out to put this in the Form of news letter
Possibly do a special newsletter article on any Thames Water update

NORWOOD PLANNING ASSEMBLY
purchasing some pollution monitors agreed to get some of the kits to measure the air quality - which has been ordered

ACTION - Anne to find our more about Rosemead monitoring kits possible to seek more funding for the monitoring kits and the cost of kits
Possible to seek funding for monitoring kits from residents associations
Jackie to ask about crowd funding for monitors
£150 grant to Norwood Planning Assembly approved for purchase of 20 air quality monitoring kits @ £15 each from the London Sustainability Alliance (include in newsletter)
WEST NORWOOD CEMETERY
Tim appointed to HLF board and replacement to Scheme of Management Committee
West Norwood Library /Picture House Building User Group - Kim to sit on board
LFN - Noshir to attend Away day on 30th March
Feast- Forum have 3 slots available - Agreed to an online indication for the 3 dates
Agreed to leave the May date free for NPA - Norwood Forum to have July - September - NAG , June August November rota to start in December with Forum - offering 3 dates each West Norwood Forum, NAG and NPA - April and July dates
Suggest take in turns see how groups feel

BUILDING A SAFER WEST NORWOOD
BIG KID Foundation - It was agreed to advertise programme in news letter and formally support
ACTION - ask to open up the consultation - letting everyone know
Publicise the proposal
ACTION - Ask if Virgo Fidelis can assist in using their space - possibly use Park Campus
It was noted that Norwood Forum is happy and agreed to assist with the consultation and assist with questions- Questions will need to answered regarding use of Norwood Park
ACTIONS - :
Take a look a Rosendale Fields
Contact Friends of Norwood Park & Norwood Society 
NAG  happy to put in news letter
Possibly Norwood Forum facilitate consultation meeting with BIGKID foundation
Advise local ward councillors

INFORMATION DATABASE
Database to be created - have operational contact
Rest of database to be public
Database - public domain - Maudesley, community services to have an input into database
violence reduction - BIGKIDS
Practice Nurse- worked to violent crime clinic
Crown Dale- Tulse Hill - Bid for £5000 bid for 3 violent reduction unit  Streatham , Brixton and West Norwood
Use council process for Clinic base in Norwood

Engage with pharmacy - advice and guidance which is not threatening - information sharing
possibly request a posting box in the library
ACTION
Ask Kim for her data file -spreadsheets 
Phil to request information of library opening 50 years ago
Ask about person who may have been around when the Nettleford library theatre opened 

STREET WORKS
Some update on the modelling - meeting of the steering Committee taking place on 1st April

PLANNING APPLICATIONS
Meeting on laundry planning application to take place on 26th March - Noshir and Anne to attend
Application for planning at the back of Texaco had been refused by Lambeth
Part of York Hill Estate to be part of site 18

CAR WASH TULSE HILL -  information submitted to enforcement
81-89 Norwood Road -re application site met developers
YEATMANS  - decision due in May
works underway at the previous hairdresser on the Norwood road

YEAR OF CULTURE
Kim attending scheduled events

PUBLICISE  
publicise events that are time critical

CHAIRS REPORT
Mural lighting on bridge at Tulse Hill suggest projector - funding streaming with involvement of Network Rail possible colour LED decorative
Possible get HLF to pay for the explanatory board - someone from lighting company to assist with funding
Feast: Norwood Forum would have a stall at the July and October feasts.

DATE FOR NEXT MEETING
Possibly meet on 15 April if there is any news on Thames Water meet the 2nd week in May 13th ? if any news date is provisional.
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